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Comments: In opposition to the KORE mining project in the Eastern Sierra:

My three family members have fished and hiked the Hot Creek area since the 1970's. The state,  many nonprofit

organizations and local tourist-based businesses have kept this area in a mostly pristine state. The proposed

mine would do great harm to the environment with traffic, heavy equipment, geological disturbance, and cause

irreparable harm to one of the most scenic expanses of land in California. 

 

Let's keep this area safe for other families in the future. 

 

Please turn down the KORE application. 

 

I took the attached photo of Hot Creek  last November, near the Hot Creek Ranch.

 

 

 

 


